
 
 
 

BELL BARGAINING REPORT #21 
 

                      
                  
 
 
Monday, March 31, 2008 
 
 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
Last night, Sunday March 30, at 8:30 pm the federal mediators called the Union to attend a 
meeting in their offices in Gatineau, Quebec on Tuesday, April 1, at 10:30 am. 
 
The Bargaining Committee has been informed and will be in attendance at this meeting. 
 
We will keep you informed of developments. 
 
Your patience is appreciated. 
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
Sean Howes, National Representative 
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